Dear All,
Short summary from the short 31th FCAL HWG meeting
- No contributions today, 6 people present, we had short discussion about what’s  going in different groups
- We also discussed about impressions from the last LC workshop at States - not very good perspectives for ILC,
- Please register for next FCAL workshop in Belgrade. 
  Best Regards,
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